
Msg to Chris Edwards, Chair, and the entire Senate Committee voting on HB 2509 today: 

I oppose HB 2509 and GMO's in Oregon.   

 

Traditional and organic crops can not coexist with GMO's.   

 

Please hear my voice asking you to oppose HB 2509.   I live in Jackson County and when 

allowed to vote on the subject of allowing GMO's in our County, the vote was 

2 to 1 to not allow GMO's.  Citizens do not want GMO's in Oregon.   

Do not allow big companies with money and power to sway your decision.  GMO's are not good 

for Oregon's citizens.  The people who hired you.   

Thank you, 

Ruth Knowles 

Medford, OR 

 


